Joyce Brewer

From:

Donna Looze donnalcoze @gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 24, 2023 9:54 AM

To:

Joyce Brewer; marym>> Mary Mosley

Subject:

No student ids!

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

My neighbors have a daughter who has Asperger's Syndrome. She will never be allowed to drive, as a consequence. If she cannot use her student ID, how can she partake of her right to vote??? Donna Looze



Altachment 2

Joyce Brewer

From:

Troy Sprenke troys@turbonet.com

Sent:

Friday, February 24, 2023 11:06 AM

To: Subject: Joyce Brewer student ID

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

I am an election poll worker who has worked in a precinct for U, of Idaho students. I do not remember a student who used their University ID as Id for voting. In fact the only deviation for everyone from using a driver's license has been a veteran's ID. In general, everyone uses their driver's license. This is a tempest in a teapot and a waste of the legislature time. Please move on to substantive subjects like education, mental health, property taxes and the budget.

Helen Sprenke, Moscow ID

Joyce Brewer

From:

Frances Voulelis Granvouleis@gmail.com

Sent:

Friday, February 24, 2023 8:57 AM

To:

Joyce Brewer

Subject:

·HB124

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Dear Senators,

I am a life long Idahoan and have voted in every state and federal election since the age of 18. I am emailing today to express my opposition to HB124 and to urge you to vote NO. There have been no reported cases of fraud connected to the use of Student IDs for voting purposes. Therefore, this bill does not address a problem in the state of Idaho. High school students who are eligible to vote should be able to do so without having to jump through special hoops to obtain a different type of ID than they already possess. My view is that we should be encouraging participation in the electoral process, not placing impediments to access. Again, I encourage you to vote NO on HB124.

Thank you,

Fran Voulelis